
 

BEALS SCHOOL DEPARTMENT 

SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

                                                      Beals, Maine 

October 7, 2020 

  
PLEASE NOTE THAT THE MINUTES ARE NOT FINAL UNTIL APPROVED AT THE NEXT MEETING. 

A meeting of the Beals School Committee was held on Wednesday, October 7, 2020, with members 

present as follows: Debbie Kelley, Morgan Merchant and Mariner Bunker. Also present were Principal 

Christopher Crowley and Superintendent of Schools Lewis Collins. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:20 p.m. 

 

1.  Approval of the Minutes of September 2th 2020 

 

 The School Committee voted (3-0-0) to approve the minutes of August 12th, 2020. 

 
2.  Approval of minutes from September 2, 2020  

 

     Motion to approve the minutes was made and the Board voted (3-0) to approve the minutes.  

  

3.    Review of COVID grants:  

 

 Superintendent Collins reviewed the budget allocations for the first COVID (CFR l) grant. He 

 also mentioned the new COVID CFR ll grant was just announced. 

 

4.   Motion and second to authorize Superintendent Collins to apply for and accept $90,512.60 in 

 COVID CFR ll federal funds  

 

 Motion passed (3-0). 

 

5.  Motion and second to approve a new adult lunch price for this school year in the amount of 

 $7.29 as required by the State  

 

 Motion passed (3-0). 

 

6.  Review of school reopening by Principal Crowley 

 

7.  Superintendent Collins announced that Holly Swilo has informed him she will not be working in 

 her contracted school nurse position after November 20, 2020. There was a motion and a second 

 to thank Holly for all her work and years of service, especially during this COVID crisis.  

 

 Motion passed (3-0). 

       

8. Adjournment 

 

 After motion and second, the School Committee voted (3-0) to adjourn at 6:33 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

Lewis Collins  

Superintendent of Schools 

  


